

House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

LORI TRAHAN
3RD DISTRICT, MASSACHUSETTS

April 23, 2020

Rich Breault
President
Lightspeed
63 Neck Rd
Haverhill, MA 01835

Dear My. Breault,

During these unprecedented times, it's heartwarming to see how our communities rally around our frontline workers.

Thank you to you and your staff at Lightspeed for providing critically needed masks to our first responders, hospital workers and essential employees. Your leadership shines a light on how, during times of adversity, we will get through this together.

Please stay in touch and let me know if I can be helpful in any way by contacting me, or my staff in my Lowell Office at (978) 459-0101.

Sincerely

Lori Trahan

Member of Congress